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Comments: Dirt bike single track at wnf

 

Dear Sir,

 

I am writing to commend you for allowing expansion of Mountain bike trails at the Wayne National Forest. I would

also encourage your team to consider expansion of single track dirt bike trails as well. I have traveled 4 hours to

take advantage of the riding opportunities at the wnf, and would be interested in expanded single track

opportunities because I just don't want to be run over by a utv. I appreciate your efforts and thank you for your

service to our national Forest.

 

Regards,

 

Shanna Taylor


